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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: James Gribi [JGribi@gribiassociates.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2008 6:18 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Francis Rush
Attachments: Rush-Coast Sausage ACDEH LTR 05-07-2008.pdf

Steven 

 

Francis Rush asked that I send you a quick letter regarding his site, the former Coast Sausage site.  I know that you all are 

very busy, but it would be nice if you could help him out. 

 

Give me a call to discuss. 

 

Thanks! 

 

Jim Gribi, PG 

707-748-7743 


